
Vance C. Smith, Jr., Commissioner GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30308
Telephone: (404) 631-1 000

October 5,2010

Thank you for attending the detour open house for project BR000-0001-00(358), PI 0001358, Colquitt County,
the proposed bridge replacement project on SR 3T lFirst Avenue @ Okapilco. In this handout package you will
find a project description and a detour location map for use during the road closure.

As you enter the room, you will notice displays of the project with the proposed detour route. Department of
Transportation (DOT) representatives, who can be identified by the nametags they are wearing, are available to
discuss the detour route and answer your questions. Please take this opportunity to discuss the proposed detour
route with a DOT representative. There will be no formal presentation.

The displays will be available for review until October 16th at the Georgia Department of Transportation
Moultrie Area Engineer's Office located atl20 Veterans ParkwayNorth, Moultrie, Georgia 31788.

The detour map will also be made available online via the web at www.dot.state.ga.us. Click on Public
Outreach from the list of Featured Links.

Again, thank you for attending the detour meeting open house. If you have any questions please call Dennis
Carter ( GDOT/Environmental Offi ce at 229 -3 8 6 -3 0 46).

Sincerely,

JS:dlc

Attachments

heffi614 P.E.
District Engineer


